FEDERATION OF INTERNATIONAL

10 July 2015

For immediate release:

The Federation of International Lacrosse advises its members that the Haudenosaunee team has
withdrawn from the FIL Rathbones Women’s U19 Lacrosse World Championship, scheduled from
23" July to 1% August, at the University of Edinburgh Playing Fields at Peffermill.

The Haudenosaunee Squad sought to travel with their Haudenosaunee passports. The United
Kingdom government does not recognise the Iroquois Confederacy. Used in isolation, without
any other supporting passport, the Haudenosaunee passport would not be recognised by the
United Kingdom as a valid travel document and, as such, entry to the United Kingdom would not
be granted.

The Haudenosaunee will be a sad omission from the event. Organisers have plans in place for
such an eventuality and so this decision will not detract unduly from the spectacle of world-class
lacrosse taking place in Edinburgh.

Stan Cockerton
FIL President

Members: Australia, Austria, Bermuda, Canada, Czech Republic, Denmark, England, Finland, France, Germany, Hong Kong, Ireland,
Haudenosaunee Nation, Israel, Italy, Japan, Republic of Korea, Latvia, Netherlands, New Zealand, Norway, Scotland, Slovakia, Spain, Sweden,
Switzerland, Thailand, USA, Wales

Associate members: Argentine, Belgium, Bulgaria, China, Colombia, Costa Rica, Estonia, Guatemala, Hungary, Jamaica, Malaysia, Mexico, Peru,

Philippines, Poland, Portugal, Russia, Serbia, Singapore, Slovenia, Taiwan, Turkey, Uganda
Allied: APLU, ELF, FIIC Spo [UECE'U
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